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01 August 2025 
 
 
Dear Tenant(s), 
 
Re: Consultation on minor changes to your tenancy agreement 
 
We would like to inform you of proposed minor changes that will vary the terms of your 
tenancy by adding and/or amending several clauses of the agreement. A full list of proposed 
changes can be found at the consultation website below. If you would like to see a hard copy 
of the changes, please get in touch using the contact details in this letter. 
 
The variation means you would be bound by the new tenancy agreement when it comes into 
effect. 
 
You have the option to comment on the Council’s proposed changes, and the Council will 
consider your comments. Please send any comments by 26 September 2025. To view the 
list of proposed changes and provide comments, visit the consultation site or scan the QR 
code. 
 
 
https://consultation.wolverhampton.gov.uk/housing/tenancy-agreement-review 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Jenny Lewington 
Deputy Director of City Housing 
 
Email: Housing.Strategy@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

https://consultation.wolverhampton.gov.uk/housing/tenancy-agreement-review

